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Carlton Fields attorney Jeffrey Michael Cohen was quoted in a The Florida Bar News article

discussing proposed measures to increase professionalism training requirements for Florida

lawyers. Cohen is a member of the Special Committee for the Review of Professionalism in Florida

and chairs the Education Subcommittee. READ: The Florida Bar News, “Special Committee

Reviewing Professionalism Eyes Uniform Standards for Local Professionalism Panels”

Featuring

Jeffrey Michael Cohen

Related Practices

Litigation and Trials

https://www.floridabar.org/the-florida-bar-news/special-committee-reviewing-professionalism-eyes-uniform-standards-for-local-professionalism-panels/
https://www.floridabar.org/the-florida-bar-news/special-committee-reviewing-professionalism-eyes-uniform-standards-for-local-professionalism-panels/
https://www.carltonfields.com/team/c/jeffrey-michael-cohen
https://www.carltonfields.com/services/litigation-and-trials
https://www.carltonfields.com/
https://www.carltonfields.com/



